
Don Soegaard

From: "Don Soegaard" <don@soeg.net>
Date: Sunday, April 23, 2017 8:37 AM
To: <Undisclosed-Recipient:;>
Subject: Saving health care in America

Page 1 of 1

4/24/2017

If Congress doesn’t have the guts to repeal Obamacare, they should at least reopen the doors to free 
market competition by implementing the 4 points listed below:

1) Remove the Obamacare requirement that all people must carry medical insurance or be fined.

2) Allow insurance companies to offer competing policies (such as catastrophic only) with no government 
mandates or strings attached

3) Enforce the original intent of the Commerce Clause by mandating that states not restrict insurance 
companies from competing across state lines

4) Require that Obamacare and all its regulatory functions and subsidies be self-supporting through the 
subscriber/user fees—with zero net cost to the taxpayer.

By implementing the above 4 points, we could restore competition and save the free market system in 
regard to health care.

Maybe this can go viral sufficient to reach the desk of President Trump.  


